
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
 
December 1, 2005 
 

Via E-mail and  
Overnight Mail 

 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-051727 – Third Petition to Modify 
  Supplemental Circuits 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
On November 30, 2005, the Commission approved Qwest’s petition in this matter.  Qwest 
hereby requests that the Commission deem Qwest’s petition herein supplemented to include 
those circuits involving one or more of the independent companies named in the petition that 
have been, or are now, treated as noncontiguous foreign exchange (FX) circuits wherever 
those circuits have in the past been considered to be, or are now considered to be, a part of 
Qwest’s designated toll provider obligation.  Qwest’s petition in this docket is hereby so 
amended, and Qwest requests that the Commission place this supplemental request on the 
next open meeting agenda for consideration.   
 
In addition, this letter is to advise the Commission that Qwest and those independent 
companies named in the petition that jointly provide contiguous foreign exchange circuits 
involving Qwest  are modifying the treatment of  the contiguous foreign exchange circuits  to 
be consistent with the changes requested in the petition.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
cc: All parties of record (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 
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